From: Andrew Fischer

Sent: Monday, September 11, 2023 6:56 AM

To: Rachel Zsembery; Eugene Benson; Kin Lau; Stephen Revilak; Ashley Maher; Claire Ricker; Jim Feeney; MBTA Communities; Eric Helmuth; Stephen DeCourcey; Len Diggins; John Hurd; Diane

Mahon

Cc: C Wagner

Subject: no to more than 2046

To the Arlington Redevelopment Board:

I, and most people i know, are opposed to zoning for more than 2046 new dwelling units.

We can always vote 51% to increase beyond 2046.

You must have heard the several people who argued in favor of astroturf at Poet's field, when they said that there is not enough space in town for children to play. They spoke of going to several different fields on a Saturday, to find space - - - and the field were all occupied. They asked, what are we supposed to do to get our kids off the screens?

As a Town Meeting member i will vote no to any proposal beyond 2046.

What is your argument for over-compliance?

thank you for all your time

Andrew Fischer

TMM Precinct 6